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CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY 

 

Date: 21s1  June, 2020 
Ref. No.: AT/HG/0036/2020 

Mr. Benjamin Taylor 
Assistant Director of Negotiations 
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL AVIATION 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
United States of America 

e-mail: Beniamin.taylordot.gov 

After greetings, 

Sub: Renewal of charter operations between the State of Qatar and the United States of 
America  

I would like to present our highest compliments to the Office of International Aviation of the 
Department of Transportation of the United States of America. 

Further to our letter reference number: 2019/Out/08208/AT dated 22 December 2019, I would like 
to present this letter to confirm that Qatar Civil Aviation Authority (QCAA), on the basis of 
reciprocity, will approve requests from designated airlines of the United States of America to 
operate non-scheduled (charter) passenger/combination and all-cargo services, using fifth, sixth 
and seventh freedom traffic rights, on the understanding that the Government of the United States 
of America will approve similar requests from designated airlines of the State of Qatar. 

MOHAN! IEVrATEH AL HAJRI 
DIRECTOR AIR TRANSPORT 

cc.: President's office of Qatar Civil Aviation Authority 
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